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Oregon is in a financial crisis and both taxes and regulations are a big part of the 

Downward Doom Loop Spiral of our State.  

 

I support a reprieve at this time for multiple Bills that reduce the burden of taxation 

and regulation.  

 

If the political majority has the will and the power to bring back these regressive tax 

burdens in 2 years or so then that remains an option.  

 

Lets do what we can collectively to reduce taxes enabling our State economy moving 

forward wherein assist the construction of low income housing so our community can 

THRIVE not just SURVIVE. 

 

Oregon is a free market and contrary to what many radical Democrats fantasize 

about Oregon being a closed market socialist/communist financial system, this is not 

reality or our State; Free Market does better with less taxes and regulations.  


